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Detroit — The coronavirus will disrupt U.S. manufacturing, and
when it does it will hit Michigan harder than most states, experts
say.

Michigan's manufacturing roots — with 14.2% of employment
based in manufacturing compared to 8.5% nationally — will
leave it more exposed to the potential for production slowdowns
and layoffs from the virus' impact on supply chains. Businesses
are working to mitigate the risk to their overall business and
bottom lines.

Click here to read the complete article in The Detroit News.


